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Dear Families:

On behalf of the Board of Education, our administrators, teachers and support staff, we welcome you to the
2020-21 school year.

This unique year will begin with a hybrid model, allowing students to attend classes in-person every other
week and supporting students who wish to remain fully remote. Special education students in self-contained
classes and our Preschool students will follow special schedules.

Despite these uncertain times, our district continues to set critical goals for our school community. Guided by
a smart Strategic Plan, we strive toward these three goals:

e Our district will create an innovative and rigorous educational experience in a borderless
learning community that produces creative students who are problem-solvers and self-
directed individuals.

e All students will receive social and emotional support to become adaptable, confident
citizens who embody self-awareness and strong interpersonal skills, capable of responsi-
ble decision-making and managing their emotions and behaviors.

e Our community of adult learners will be fully engaged in professional growth experiences
which enable them to continuously hone their craft and maximize student achievement.

We are proud to have supported our students throughout the spring remote learning period with access to
Chromebooks and Internet. Meals were also provided to students, regardless of financial status. We continue
to dedicate technology devices and Internet access to students in need this year and encourage parents to speak
with their child’s principal for assistance. Meals for students on Free and Reduced Lunch status will continue
to be provided whether a child attends school in-person or not.

We welcome your partnership and invite you to work collaboratively with your child’s teacher and establish
and maintain open communications between your home and our school. These are challenging times and the
strength of the home and school relationship will see us through this successfully. Together we can achieve
the strategic goals of the Parsippany-Troy Hills Township School District and provide your child with an
exemplary education.

Here’s to a safe, successful, and positive school year!

Respectfully,
Pudaid Sange I~
Barbara Sarger({, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools

Education Today, Success Tomorrow








































































